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Raszka Shelley

From: Rancier Racquel
Sent: Monday, March 11, 2013 1:07 PM
To: Raszka Shelley
Subject: FW: Opposition to SB 633

 

 

From: Barking Moon Farm [mailto:barkingmoonfarm@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 11, 2013 12:41 PM 

To: Rancier Racquel 

Subject: Opposition to SB 633 

 
I am writing to voice my strong opposition to SB 633 which would strip local counties of 
the right to make important legislative decisions about seed production and saving by our 
local farmers. As I am sure you are aware the beautiful state of Oregon has diverse 
topography, ecosystems and climates. For this reason it is extremely important that local 
seed producers in their respective counties be able to determine how seed regulation is 
implemented, as each county is different. We have many local land variations and 
circumstances that seed growers need to be able to address in their own county 
jurisdictions. Please do not support SB 633.  
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Melissa Matthewson 
 
 
--  
Josh Cohen & Melissa Matthewson 
Barking Moon Farm 
5960 Thompson Creek Road 
Applegate, OR 97530 
541-973-6914 
barkingmoonfarm@gmail.com 
barkingmoonfarm.com 
Join us on Facebook! 


